
The Barnstable Fire District Water Department will be flushing water mains
Monday through Friday from 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. October through December.

YELLOW signs will be placed at the major entrances to the Village notifying residents
and visitors that we are flushing.

WHITE signs will be visible in the areas we are flushing. Residents in these areas are
advised to refrain from laundering between 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. and to set water

aside for drinking and cooking purposes.

Temporary discoloration of water and fluctuations in water pressure may occur.
The discoloration is an unavoidable effect of flushing, with an aesthetic value only,

and is not considered a health hazard.

The Department advises all village residents to check water clarity before use while this
program is in operation as water lines outside the flushing area could be affected. Running the
cold water in your home or business after 4:00 p.m. for a few minutes should clear the lines.

We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate the cooperation of our customers.

Please call 508-362-6498 with any questions.
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